
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

 Contact: Betsy Clayton, APR/CPRC 
 Communications Director 

Lee County Government 
 239-533-0793  

LeeCountyPIO@leegov.com 
 
 
Hurricane Ian update from Lee County: Tolls   
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 25, 2022 – Lee County will resume normal toll operations on two of its three bridges 
beginning at 6 a.m. Tuesday, Nov. 1.  
 
Tolls have been suspended since shortly before Hurricane Ian’s landfall Sept. 28. The county announced 
the suspension in tandem with the state’s announcement of tolls being suspended at state toll plazas. 
The state resumed normal toll collections earlier today, Oct. 25.  
 
Beginning Nov. 1, only the Cape Coral Bridge and the Midpoint Bridge will resume toll collections. No tolls 
will be collected on the Sanibel Causeway until further notice.  
 
Check www.leegov.com or follow @Lee County Government on Facebook, 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. LeeWay customers can also visit www.leegov.com/tolls.  
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